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October 30, 2014 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
P.O Box 260818 
Lakewood, CC2.__ 80226-0818 

Dear Mr. Rockley: 

On behalf of the students, faculty and staff of William Jewell College, I'd like to express my deepest 
appreciation for your in kind gift of six pianos. Decade after decade, we promise to help each 
student fully benefit from the Jewell experience, and your support helps us keep that promise. 

Our faculty, staff and students have many needs, and the support we receive in so many forms plays 
a role in makingJewell a campus of achievement. This academic year Jewell has been named a top 
liberal arts college by four prestigious, ranking services. They cited strengths such as our graduation 
rates, faculty resources, scholarship availability, student-to-faculty ratio and overall great value. 

We're proud to be among the nation's best colleges. Thank you for partnering with us to provide 
students with limitless opportunities. 

David L. Sallee 
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William Jewell College gratefully acknowledges your generous gift . 
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Amount of Gift: $33,125.00 
Purpose(s): Gift In Kind 
Value of goods and services provided: $0.00 
Gift Received: 10/29/2014 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
P.O Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Thank You! 

Clark Morris 
Vice President for Institutional Advancement 


